
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss your recent 

HCG (human chorionic gonadotropin) level results obtained during your 

last visit.  

Your latest test results indicated an HCG level of [insert HCG level 

here]. This level is [explain significance: normal/high/low] for your 

current stage of pregnancy or medical condition.  

[Optional: Provide further details or context about HCG levels and 

implications related to their specific situation or health. You may also 

want to format this section as bullet points for clarity.] 

- HCG levels typically rise during early pregnancy.  

- [Insert any relevant explanations regarding what the levels signify for 

the patient.]  

- [Any next steps the patient should take: additional testing, follow-up 

appointment, etc.]  

If you have any questions or concerns about these results, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to my office. It is important to monitor your 

health closely during this time.  

Thank you for your attention, and I look forward to hearing from you 

soon.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

[Your Printed Name]  

[Your Credentials]  

[Your Practice Name] 


